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Scan to register

COLLABORATION 
IN UPK
March 13, 2024, 3:00-4:00 PM
This webinar will provide an overview
of best practices for districts as they
seek to partner with Community Based
Organizations to provide
prekindergarten programming.
Presenters from the Office of Early
Learning and district representatives  
will share insights building successful
prekindergarten programs in
partnership with agencies in the
community. 
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